
I am Deborah Latendresse from Topeka, Kansas.  I am writing regarding SB 135. I would like to state my 
opposition to legalizing marijuana in Kansas.  We have enough problems with over use and abuse of 
approved drugs in Kansas, we do not need to add another known addictive  drug to our population. 
Please share my opposition to SB 135 in your committee. 
 
Thank you, Deborah Latendresse 
 
 


